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Cellular phones should be turned to “off,” “vibrate” or “meeting mode” while in the 
Library. 
 
Main Library 

 If calls are received in public areas, they may be taken in unoccupied perimeter 
areas of the Main Library, if they are of short duration, so as not to disturb other 
patrons. 

 Extended calls should take place in the front or lower lobby of the Main Library. 

 The Library reserves the right to enforce the cell phone policy and may ask patrons 
to move to the lobby area. 

 
South Branch 

 Cellular phone calls received at the South Branch should be taken in the Lobby of 
the Center. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


